
Dayboro Council Depot – 1995 (ca)


The Dayboro Times & Moreton Mail of 26th September 1943 reported that at the 
September Meeting of the Pine Shire Council the Health Inspector advised “…Dayboro 
Depot Shed, Mr. G. McKay has signed the contract for the erection of the depot shed, 
with the clause added, that all materials supplied by the Council, and not used in the 
construction of the building, to remain the property of the Council, when the building is 
completed.  The site was pegged by Mr. McKay and I anticipate him completing the job 
in the near future…”  


	 At the October meeting the Health Inspector reported “…Mr. Geo. McKay has 
completed the erection of the Dayboro depot and a progress payment of 90 per cent 
has been made…It was roofed with old iron, and about 5 per cent of old timber used…”


	 In October 2020 the Dayboro Depot was named the Barry Juffs Dayboro Works 
Depot honouring local Barry Juffs who had retired at the age of 70, having worked for 
the Council for 53 years.  Barry was only 3 years of age when the depot was built.



